
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2018 – 6:00 P.M. 

LAKE LAWN RESORT  
   

 

Members of the School District of Delavan-Darien Board of Education will meet for 

a Board of Education retreat beginning at 6:00 P.M. on November 26, 2018, for 

board development and forward planning on Strategic Plan.  

 

A quorum of the Board of Education will be present and no formal action will be 

taken at this retreat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
**Note: This may constitute a meeting of the Board of Education, even though the Board of Education will take no 

formal action at this meeting. This meeting must be noticed appropriately and is intended to comply with the 

requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  

 

 


